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Comments: I am completely opposed to setting up gun ranges in the forest. This is much needed habitat for

many different species. There are plenty of indoor gun shooting ranges in Colorado. I live in the Pike National

Forest and think that NO practice shooting should be allowed anywhere on public land. This is another horrible

idea put forward by the Forest Service. Protect the forest, the land, and peoples right to have peace and quiet in

our cherished and rapidly shrinking wild lands.

 

 


